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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We have become aware of social media (Snapchat) being used inappropriately by a small 
number of children within P4/5. Although we recognise that social media is part of many young 
people’s lives today and the majority use it in an appropriate and responsible manner, we must 
also acknowledge the potential harm it can cause. We ask all guardians to be vigilant and talk to 
their children about the use of social media and its possible implications if not used responsibly.  
 
Within school, in addition to the normal education programs aimed at keeping young people safe 
online, we have invited PC Iain Anderson to come in to deliver a talk to P4/5 classes on Cyber 
Bullying on Thursday 11th May.  
 
Kind Regards 

 
 
Jennifer Allison 
Head Teacher 
 


